NEW FIREFIGHTER COVER LETTER

Trent Raster
(000) 521-6265
t.rester@email

October 21, 20XX

Dear Mr. Walker:

I have recently completed my firefighting training, and I am now ready to contribute as a firefighter at Firefighters of Saint Paul. The reason that I am so confident that I am an excellent individual to hire is the fact that I have aced my training with exceptional colors.

During the course of my training, I was taught to use sophisticated firefighting and rescue equipment. Promoting fire safety via talks, and advice is a virtue that I am proud of. Specifically, my skills lie in inspecting and enforcing safety standards in both commercial and residential properties.

As far as firefighting work is concerned, I am well-versed in responding to fire alarms, and extinguishing them with exceptional talent. Moreover, I possess demonstrated expertise in performing salvage operations such as throwing salvage covers, sweeping water, and removing debris.

Since firefighting is a passion for me, rather than just work, I make it a point to put in extra effort when performing my duty in any area related to it.

I am sure that I can convince you of my suitability for an interview. Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Trent Raster
(000) 521-6265

